
 

Event Report 
Team The Artistry Hub arranged a peace walk for SYRIANS and an awareness session on 9th 
of March, 2018.  Walk started from the front of VC office and ended in front of the Main 
building of UVAS. 

Our worthy vice chancellor and other teachers also joined us in this walk. 
We all stand together in this fight! Against war, for peace in Syria! 
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